

Naseby Road, Alum Rock, Birmingham, B8 3HG 0121 566 6500 • enquiry@corerockwood.academy Headteacher: Mr R Reeve

**y** @CORERockwood @COREeducate

13th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Leavers Day: Friday 14th June 2024 - Year 11 Study Leave starts: Monday 17th June 2024

Friday 14<sup>th</sup> June 2024 will be the final school day for Year 11. Please note, this is not the end of examination period, with exams continuing until 20<sup>th</sup> June 2024. On the morning of 14<sup>th</sup> June 2024, some students will need to be in school by 7:45am for Master Classes in Geography and Science in preparation for the exams that day. At the end of the day, students will have the opportunity to say farewell to staff and their peers. We have arranged refreshments and fun games for this occasion. Year 11 pupils will be dismissed at 3:45 pm.

## **Shirt Signing - IMPORTANT**

All pupils must enter their exams with a clean shirt: they will not be able to enter their exam with any written pen on their clothes

It is often the case that students like to have a signed shirt as a keepsake once they have left. Therefore, I suggest that all students bring in a spare shirt for signing to ensure their uniform remains in excellent condition for the exams.

## **Study Leave**

From Monday 17<sup>th</sup> June 2024, Year 11 will be on Study Leave until the end of June (the end of their school year). During this period, Year 11 will only attend the school site for their examinations by signing in at Main Reception upon arrival and signing out immediately after their exam has finished.

If there are any parents who wish their child to remain in school full-time from Monday 17<sup>th</sup> June 2024, please inform your child's Head of Year (Mrs Lohmann-Malone) via email at: b.l-malone@corerockwood.academy

On behalf of our staff, governing body and the CORE Education Trust, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your vital support over the past 5 years and to wish all of our pupils the best for the future.

Yours sincerely

Richard Reeve. Headteacher

